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PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE OF THE WITNEY TOWN COUNCIL 
 

Held on Tuesday 5 February 2019 

At 6 p.m. The Council Chamber, Town Hall, Witney 

 

Present 

Cllr A K Beames (Chairman) 

   

   Councillors: C Brown P J Dorward 

     B J Churchill A McMahon 

     

Officer:  Democratic Services Officer 

 

P057 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

 

 AN apology for his absence was received from Cllr Chirgwin. 

  

P058 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

 

Cllr Beames declared an interest in application WTC/08/19 as he owned houses of multiple 

occupation. 

 

P059 PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 

 

 There were no members of the public present for this item.  

 

P060 MINUTES 

 

a) The Committee received and considered the minutes of the Planning and Development 

Committee held on 27 November 2018, 18 December 2018 and 15 January 2019. 

 
RESOLVED: that the above minutes be agreed as a correct record and signed by the 

Chairman. 

 
b) There were no matters arising from the minutes to be discussed at the meeting. 
 

P061 PLANNING APPLICATIONS 

 

The Committee received and considered the schedule of planning applications as previously 

circulated. 

 

RESOLVED:  that the comments, as per the attached schedule, be forwarded to 
West Oxfordshire District Council. 
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P062 PLANNING DECISIONS 
 

The Committee received a schedule of planning decisions notified by West Oxfordshire 
District Council. 

 
RESOLVED:  that the schedule, as circulated, be noted. 
 

P063 REVIEW OF A PREMISES LICENCE – DECISION FOLLOWING HEARING – WITNEY POLISH DELI, 
62 CORN STREET, WITNEY 

  
The Committee received and considered the decision following a licence hearing for the 

 Polish Deli at 62 Corn Street, Witney. 
 

RESOLVED: that the notification of the decision be noted. 
 

P064 EAST CHIPPING NORTON – SPD ISSUES CONSULTATION 
 
 The Committee received and considered the East Chipping Norton SPD Issues Consultation 
 from West Oxfordshire District Council. 
  
 RESOLVED:  that the following comment is sent as a response:- 
 
 Whilst Witney Town Council supports development in the area, it considers that the road 
 proposing to link the A44 and the B4026 should have a full size roundabout at each of the 
 three proposed junctions.  The Town Council would also like to see traffic restrictions for 
 HGVs on the B4026. 
 
 

 
The meeting closed at 6.55pm. 

 

 
Chairman 

 
 


